
                            

                       
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
SENATE COMMITTEE ON EDUCATION 

Friday, February 9, 2018 
3:00 p.m. 

Conference Room 229 
State Capitol 

 
By 

Stacey A. Aldrich 
State Librarian 

 

S.B. 2921 – Relating to the State Library System 
 
 
To: Chair Kidani, Vice Chair Kahele and Members of the Committee on Education 
 
The Hawaii State Public Library System (HSPLS) strongly supports S.B. 2921, 
which would provide additional financial support to the libraries special fund. The 
libraries special fund helps to support over 50 branch libraries statewide and will 
benefit all library patrons.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this measure. 
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SB-2921 
Submitted on: 2/7/2018 12:28:33 PM 
Testimony for EDU on 2/9/2018 3:00:00 PM 

Submitted By Organization 
Testifier 
Position 

Present at 
Hearing 

Margaret Maupin  Support No 

 
 
Comments:  
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